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I am writing to provide comments on the Draft Municipal Stormwater Permits for Phase I and
Phase II permittees in Western Washington. 

First and foremost, developers should not be allowed to use municipal stormwater permits. They
should have to apply separately, and be separately accountable.

It's also time to ramp up the Low-Impact Development (LID) standards, to require the
long-acknowledged 65/10/0 metric.
 


